Student Activities Committee

Meeting minutes — April 14, 2022

The committee met in person on April 14, 2022. The purpose of our April meeting
included an update on mental health first aid for coaches and sponsors, potential
topics for next year, and recognition of our seniors.

Matt Ortman shared information he received from students involving the need for
mental health support. He further advised that funding was secured, and training is
scheduled for getting all our coaches and sponsors in middle and high school
trained.

The committee broke into groups to brainstorm potential topics for the 2022-23
school year. Each group shared the results of their small-group discussion.

The seniors on the committee were recognized and provided an update of their
plans after high school.

High school and middle school administrators provided activity and athletic
updates. Blue Valley Recreation provided updates, as well.



